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Burwell Village College Primary School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people  
and expect all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. 

Burwell Village College Primary School 
The Causeway 

Burwell 
Cambridgeshire 

CB25 0DU 
 

Headteacher: Mr Antony Kern 

Thursday 19th June 2024  

 

Dear Pupils,  

 

There are only a few days left to complete your maths game for the Summer House 

Competition.  Soon, the overall House Champions will be announced so every house point 

you earn for your team will make a big difference.  

 

Please bring your games into school on the following dates only: 

Reception – Monday 24th June 2024 

Years 1 and 2 – Tuesday 25th June 2024 

Years 3 and 4 – Wednesday 26th June 2024 

Years 5 and 6 – Thursday 27th June 2024 

 

Please come through the office, from 8.30am, to drop off your entry in the Small Hall. 

You can then walk around to the playground as usual.  Please make sure your full name, 

class and house are clearly marked on your game.  

 

Like last time, the winners will be announced at the end of the day.  When you have been 

collected, please bring your parent/carer to the small hall so that you can find out who 

the winners are.  Everyone that took part will receive their house point for 

participation.  The three winners from each group will receive their additional house 

points and prize during a whole-school assembly.   

 

If you have any questions, please come and ask me. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Miss Kate Mansfield  

Assistant Headteacher  
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